
 
 
 

Butler Health Department Offers Flu Vaccinations 
 
The Butler Health Department will be offering free influenza 
vaccinations to Butler Borough Residents aged three and older 
on Tuesday, November 12, 2019 from 5:00 pm to 7:00 pm.  The 
clinic will take place in the Health Department office, next to 
the Butler Library, 1 Ace Road, Butler, NJ. 
 
Pre-registration is required, and Butler residents with Medicare 
coverage should bring their Medicare card at the time of the 
clinic.   
 
For more information about the influenza clinic and eligibility, 
or to register, please call the Butler Borough Health 
Department at 973-838-7200, ext. 237. 
 


